
      RESERVE AT PILOTTOWN
    BOARD OF DIRECTORS

                                               MINUTES OF MEETING 

Date: March 13, 2023

Time: 10:30 am

Place: Lewes Public Library

Attendees: Glenn Dunnington
Michael Tupman
Karen Fleck

The Board accepted the resignation of Ron Oronzio effective February 25,
2023 and thank him for his years of service to the community and record of
accomplishments.  The Board elected new officers: Michael Tupman as President and
Secretary; Karen Fleck as Vice President and Treasurer.
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